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Fire Ban Rescinded 

 

Sheriff Rick Albers has rescinded the Temporary Stage 1 Fire Restrictions with No 

Shooting for the unincorporated areas of Clear Creek County.  Clear Creek County will 

no longer have any fire restrictions as of Wednesday, 12/02/2020, at 12:00pm, Noon. 

 

The Clear Creek County Sheriff’s Office has assessed the conditions of Clear Creek 

County and determined that no fire restrictions are needed at this time. 

 

We will continue to monitor conditions and place restrictions as they are needed.  We 

continue to ask the public to remain diligent and use caution when dealing with open 

fires. 
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